
 

ROSEVILLE 
COMMUNITY  
SCHOOLS 
 
 

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING SUPERINTENDENT 
18975 CHURCH STREET                  Mark Blaszkowski 
ROSEVILLE, MICHIGAN 48066 
OFFICE:  586-445-5500 I FAX:  586-771-1772 

 
    BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Theresa J. Genest, President 
Kevin A. Switanowski, Vice President 

Joseph D. DeFelice, Secretary 
Matthew McCartney, Treasurer 

Gina Aiuto, Trustee 
Michael Anderson, Trustee 

Michelle Williams-Ward, Trustee 
January 28, 2022 
 

  
 
 
Dear Roseville Community Schools Students, Staff and Families:  
  
 It has been over three weeks since the issuance of the temporary mask 
mandate.  We are happy to report that Roseville Community Schools numbers 
have dropped significantly during that period.  Starting, Monday, January 31, 2022, 
we will resume the optional mask policy in the buildings.  Masks are still required 
on buses and public transportation in accordance with the Federal mandate for 
public transportation.  This includes to and from school as well as extra-curricular 
activities.  We will continue to monitor case levels at each of our schools to 
determine if more mitigation is needed.  
 
 We want to thank all of you for your patience and cooperation with this 
matter.   
  
Sincerely,  
  

  
 Mark Blaszkowski        
Superintendent        

 
 
 

  
 
 

 


